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The most fundamental freedom any person is the control over their own bodies.  Outmoded and religious based
 laws which preclude this basic freedom need to be either rescinded or amended so that this basic principle is
 maintained. 

The grief and agony that so many thousands of women have undergone because of these laws should be a
 clarion call for legislatures to change laws which allow access to safe,secure and confidential terminations for
 any woman needing such. 

It is not the purpose of the state to follow any religious or political dogma which mitigates the most
 fundamental freedom of all

(Dr) Peter White
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